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Early Voting began on April 17th for City of Tampa voters! 
From now until Sunday, April 23, voters can cast their ballot at 
any of the seven Early Voting sites between 10 a.m. and 6 p.m. 

Visit VoteHillsborough.gov/EarlyVoting to find the best 
location for you. If you prefer to vote on Election Day, head to 
your assigned polling place on April 25 from 7 a.m. until 7 p.m. 
Remember, you must be in line to vote by 7 p.m. 

Still holding on to your Vote By Mail ballot? You can drop it  
off at any Early Voting site during Early Voting hours, or bring 
it to one of my four offices when we’re open. All Vote By Mail 
ballots must be in one of my offices no later than 7 p.m. on 
Election Day.

It’s Time for the City of Tampa Runoff Election

Voting In Person? Here are a Few Reminders

1) Know Where You Vote – On Election Day, you must vote at your 
assigned polling place. Visit VoteHillsborough.gov/FindMyPrecinct 
to find yours.

2) Bring Valid Identification – Please have one or two current forms 
of identification that include a photo and signature. Find a list of 
acceptable photo IDs at VoteHillsborough.gov/ElectionDay.

3) Use Your Sample Ballot – Save time at the polls by bringing your 
sample ballot with you when you go to vote. Take your time making 
your voting decisions at home, then when you get to your privacy 
booth, all that’s left to do is transfer your choices from your sample 
ballot onto your official ballot.
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Registration Contest

Art Contest
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the last word
While you’re in the spring-cleaning mindset, make sure to refresh your voter 
registration info, if needed. You can update your name, address or signature by 
submitting a new voter registration application.  

the flip side VoteHillsborough.gov

We Have Our Winners!

1st Place
Venkata Sai Jyotsna Tatikonda 

Lowry Elementary School

1st Place
Nathaniel Freeman

Williams Middle Magnet School

1st Place
Plant City

High School

2nd Place
Howard W. Blake 

High School 

3rd Place
Spoto 

High School 

  2nd Place
Mabel Marie Rendleman
Stowers Elementary School

2nd Place
Lucy Linton

Turner/Bartels K-8 School

3rd Place
Suah Kim

Chiles Elementary School

3rd Place
Isla Gaudreau
Homeschooled

Elementary School Finalists

Middle School Finalists

Thank you to all of the 
elementary and middle school 
students who submitted an  
entry to our “Future Voter” 
sticker contest. 
We had a great time honoring the 
six finalists and revealing the two 
winners at this month’s  School 
Board meeting. The winning 
designs will be made into stickers 
that we will give out to future 
voters throughout Hillsborough 
County. The winners also 
received some amazing prizes 
from our sponsors at ZooTampa, 
The Florida Aquarium and The 
Children’s Museum.

Thank you to this year’s sponsors

CONGRATULATIONS to the three 
Hillsborough County Public High Schools 
that had the most successful voter 
registration drives this school year. 
We applaud Plant City High School, 
Howard W. Blake High School and Spoto 
High School for your effort to ensure 
your students are ready to vote!
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